
 

        
 

Steve Kolbeck, Principal Manager  
500 West Russell Street 
P.O. Box 988 
Sioux Falls, SD  57101-0988 
(o) 605 339-8350; (f) 605-339-8204; (c) 605-359-3078 
Email: steven.t.kolbecki@xcelenergy.com 

 
 
 
 
September 17, 2021 
 

 
Ms. Patty Van Gerpen, Executive Director              −Via Electronic Filing− 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol Avenue   
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE:  RESPONSE TO SDPUC DATA REQUEST 1-1 

COGENERATION AND SMALL POWER PRODUCTION 
OCCASIONAL DELIVERY ENERGY SERVICE TARIFF 
TIME OF DELIVERY ENERGY SERVICE TARIFF 
DOCKET NO. EL21-019 

 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:     
 
Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel Energy, submits to the  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission the enclosed response to Data Request 
No. 1-1 issued in the above-referenced docket.   
 
We will serve parties on the attached service list via e-mail concurrent with this 
submission.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (605) 339-8350. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve T. Kolbeck 
Principal Manager 
NSPM South Dakota Jurisdictional Management 
 
Attachment 
c:  Service List (via e-mail)  
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